
 

Disclaimer 
The National Copyright Guidelines contained on this site have been designed to provide a quick reference 
guide to copyright issues affecting Australian schools and TAFE. They are not intended to provide a detailed 
response to specific copyright questions or legal advice. For further information on specific copyright issues 
affecting your school, TAFE, department or educational institution contact your Local Copyright Manager or 
the National Copyright Director.  

The Smartcopying website has been produced by the National Copyright Unit on behalf of the Copyright 
Advisory Groups (Schools and TAFEs). 
Except where otherwise noted, content on this site is licensed under a Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 
International Licence. 
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